
 LEGAL NOTICE 

 

CANCELLATION OF 

1954 PA 188 PROCEEDINGS 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL ASSESSMENT HEARING 

 

Charter Township of Plymouth 

Wayne County, Michigan 

 

 

TO: THE RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF THE CHARTER 

TOWNSHIP OF PLYMOUTH, WAYNE COUNTY, MICHIGAN, AND ANY OTHER 

INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the special assessment hearing for the Plymouth Notch 

Subdivision that was scheduled for Tuesday, August 27, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Plymouth 

Township Hall, 9955 N. Haggerty Rd, Plymouth, Michigan 48170 has been cancelled by the 

Township Board of the Charter Township of Plymouth. 

  

This hearing will be rescheduled at a later date. 

 

___________________________ 

Jerry Vorva, Clerk 

Charter Township of Plymouth 

9955 North Haggerty Road 

Plymouth, Michigan 48170 

(734) 354-3224  

Publish: August 22, 2019 

   


